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Princess Royal Training Awards 2016

I am delighted to inform you that your application for a Princess Royal Training Award 2016 has 
been successful and that HRH The Princess Royal, in conjunction with the Commissioners, has 
confirmed your award. Congratulations!

The standard of applications in this inaugural year was extremely high and we are pleased 
that the Commissioners confirmed awards for thirty-three other organisations who achieved 
the standard against each of the Hallmarks, and who are, therefore, like you exemplars of 
best practice.  

I am also delighted to tell you that the awards will be presented at St James’s Palace on the 
afternoon of Thursday 24 November. The Princess Royal Training Awards team will be in 
touch with you about this in due course.  

May I congratulate you again for this achievement and encourage you to share your good 
news widely and the impact that training has had on making your organisation successful.

Kind regards

Pat Stringfellow MBE
Chair of the Princess Royal Training Awards Commission

Joanna Dziopa
Deputy Head Teacher
Queensmill School
1 Askham Road
LONDON
W12 0NW


